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1. Halloween Plans  

a. Parent Volunteers – we are wondering if any parents could support in the set-up and 

take down of a two phase pumpkin patch event here at the school. They are on:  

i. 80 pumpkins for our primaries being delivered on Thursday, October 26th  

ii. 132 pumpkins being delivered on the morning of Tuesday, October 31st. This day 

will also have a pirate halloween themed display  

iii. A big thanks goes out to Jonny from Jonny’s towing and our parent volunteer 

Anna for the time and effort they are putting into this meaningful event for our 

school  

 

2. Fun Run – It was a successful conclusion to our cross country extracurricular activity for our 

students. The weather wasn’t the best but our students showed great effort overall. A big 

thanks goes out to our parent volunteers who came out to support the program and our 

coaches, Mr. Ray and Ms. Huang 

 

3. Volleyball – Mr. Ray and Mr. Lorenz have the volleyball program up and running for our grade 

6/7 students this year. We are currently scheduling games and will be attending a volleyball 

tournament at one of the high schools this year. 

 

4. Fall Band Concert – we would like to thank Ms. Khoo and Mr. Mikulun for hosting a collaborative 

music performance for our school on the afternoon of October 24th. Our students did fantastic 

and have learned so much already as part of the band program.  

 

5. Remembrance Day Assembly – parents and families are welcome to attend this important 

assembly. It will take place close to 11am on Friday, November 10th. Just a reminder to families 

that our school will be closed on Monday, November 13th due to Remembrance Day.  

 

6. Parking Lot – thank you to parents who have been doing their best to not park in the drop off 

area and walk their child into the school. This is an important step in keeping our parking lot safe 

for families and students. If parents do have concerns about the parking lot, I encourage you to 

please connect with the office.  



 

 

7. Please note that these are the Emergency Drills that we are required to conduct each year with 

our students:  

a. 6 Evacuation  

b. 3 Earthquake  

c. 1 Lockdown and 1 Hold and Secure  

 



 

 

 


